
Esam Alzahrani
cell:813-507-5688
email: easz000@hotmailcom
Date: April 4, 2012

Dr. Kaps
George Mason University
Assistant Professor
Volgenau School of Engineering
4400 University Dr, Fairfax, VA 22030

Dear Dr. Kaps,

I really enjoyed talking to you today for research assistant position. I feel great about today's 

interview. I also feel comfortable with position's tasks workplace's atmosphere. I hope my 

qualifications met your expectations.

I will fit to this position by using my one year experience in bridge program preparation and 

computer security classes. I will use my current research skills, writing across curriculum skills, and 

discipline knowledge to help me add to the account of this position.

I am so grateful to you for giving me a chance to be interviewed and I am also ready for further 

interviews or queries and you can contact me at ealzahra@gmu.edu or (813)-507-5688. I hope I will 

hear from you soon about this position. 

Sincerely, 

Esam Alzahrani 
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